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        Reading is our     
       school priority. 

Every child attending the North  
School is expected to read aloud  
to an adult ever day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Staff Room is Open  
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IF YOUR CHILD IS ABSENT 

Parents/carers now have the 
option to contact the school on 
0418809115 and leave a voice or 
text message if their child is 
absent or late.  Please include 
your name, your child’s name, 
class and the reason for absence.  
A note in your child’s diary  or  
communication book when they 
return to school is also required. 

 
CANTEEN NEWS 
When students only remember 
lunch orders at 12:40, it is not 
possible to provide a range of 
items.  For this reason students 
with late lunch orders can only 
be provided with a sandwich of 
their choice. 

CONTACTING STUDENTS 
If it is necessary to get a 
message to your child before 
hometime, we ask that you 
contact us before lunch 
dismissal time at 12:50pm. 
Students/Classes are 
sometimes difficult to locate 
after lunch as many students 
are involved in other activities. 

 
 
MEDICATION AT SCHOOL 
Please note that NO medication at 
all (including Panadol) can be 
administered at school by school 
staff without a Medication Form 
signed by a doctor.  Medication 
must be submitted in original 
chemist packet.  Forms are 
available from our office. 

Look for our webpage 
http://www.mbnorthps.sa.edu

.au/ and like us on Facebook! 

 

From the Principal … 
 

Just as a compass guides navigation, the SA TfEL (Teaching for Effective Learning) 
Framework provides an ‘internal compass’ for guiding teachers designing student 
learning.  It incorporates the most recent evidence and understandings about 
learning.  Members of our staff are reflecting on the 18 elements of how we 
teach and working together to develop quality teaching and learning – and it 
doesn’t always look like it did when we were at school!  
One element is: 
Create safe conditions for rigorous learning: developing democratic relationships. 

Teachers discuss and share power and decisions in classrooms.  
Teacher Actions might include… 

 Modelling respectful listening 

 Frame conversations to focus on learning and empower learners to contribute 
to decision making 

 Ensuring students listen to each other 

 Model fair voting 

 Encourage all to act as leaders, teachers and learners. 
Student Actions might include… 

 Think about when to work with others and when to work alone 

 Listen to others and give thoughtful feedback 

 Think about the feedback they are given and choose how to use it 

 Strive to be an active class member 
To enable this to happen teachers might develop class routines and processes 
through discussions with students. They clearly define sharing of responsibility 
for tasks, work commitments, deadlines and planning schedules.  
Teaching and learning is a key focus at Murray Bridge North School and our 
teachers are committed to improving their practice. 
 

School Football Competition 
On Wednesday September 23rd, Murray Bridge North took part in the Inter-school Grand 
Final at Le Messurier oval.  It is with great delight that I can report that our team of boys 
and girls were successful against Tyndale College, playing with great skill, strength from 
team work and support for each other as they had done all of this year.  The total score 
being MBNPS 87 to Tyndale’s 13 points. This is the third year in a row we have won the 

premiership and in all three years the team has been undefeated.  Thank you Dave 
Mitchell for again coaching the team.  CONGRATULATIONS to the players for always 

giving your all and representing North school proudly every week.  
Mostyn Kemp 

 

INDUCTION FOR VOLUNTEERS 

We greatly value our volunteers.  Before beginning to work with children in 
schools in any capacity, volunteers MUST attend trainings at our school run by 
our Senior Leader.  The Induction for Volunteers this term will be held at Murray Bridge 

North School on Monday, 4.11.15 at 9:15am and will be conducted by Senior Leader Les 

Cameron. 
 
 

Please phone the school to register for this training on 85323055 
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We acknowledge the Ngarrindjeri people as the traditional owners of this land on which we meet and work. We respect and acknowledge their spiritual 

connection as the custodians of this land and that their cultural heritage beliefs are still important to the living people today. Page2 

 

“I’m Not Racist But…!” 
On Tuesday the 13th of October a group of 5-7 
Aboriginal students (and a friend of choice) 
visited The Station Youth Centre for “I’m not 
racist but…!”, a program designated for the 
discussion of racism in the community run by 
Reconciliation South Australia.  Murray Bridge 
North students gathered with students from 
Mannum, Strathalbyn and South Schools. The 
members from Reconciliation Australia and Act 
Now introduced themselves and started the day 
off with an interactive, simple game.  Following 
that we watched a few videos on the different 
forms of racism and how to deal with it.  Students 
were then divided up to discuss racial stereotypes, 
where they are most common and how they 
affect the community. Students formed school 
groups and participated in an activity called 
Head, Heart, Hands which included discussing 
what the students knew about racism and how it 
applied to them while thinking about how they 
could solve the problem of racism in their 
community.  
Declan Smith 
 

Attendance Awards 
Monitoring attendance of our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
students is part of the role of the Aboriginal Community Education Officer 
(ACEO) and is outlined in the DECD Aboriginal Strategy 2013-2016.  

It is with great pride that we presented 8 Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander students with 100% attendance certificates for Term 3. 
Additionally, we have four Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students 
with 100% attendance for the year.   

Lynne Graham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

TERM 4   October 
19 20 

SAPSASA Murraylands cricket 
training, North school, 4-5 pm 

 

21 
 

22 23 

26 27 
Governing Council 6-8pm 
Camp Quality Performance 

28 
Woodhouse Camp 

29 
    Woodhouse Camp 

30 Woodhouse Camp 
Daniel Morcomb 
Awareness Day 

November 

2 
SAPSASA 
Cricket/Tennis 

3 
SAPSASA Cricket/Tennis 

4 
SAPSASA Cricket/Tennis 

5 
SAPSASA Cricket/Tennis 

6 
SAPSASA Cricket/Tennis 

9 
 
JP Swimming 

10 
 
JP Swimming 

11 
 
JP Swimming 

12 
 
JP Swimming 

13 

Gala Day 

Presenter:   Les Cameron  
 

Venue: Murray Bridge  

             Education Office. 
              20 Beatty Tce,  
 

Registration: 85320700 
 

Term 4:    Wednesday 4.11.15 -   
                  9:30am – 11:30 am 
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